http://www.eskside.co.uk
Thank you for visiting my website, I hope you found something of interest and feel willing to recommend to others. It is not an easy task to administrate the number of pages I have especially as the website is expected to evolve quite dramatically. At present, the option to print pages has been manually disabled and I trust that you are not inconvenienced. The website is generating significant numbers of visitors and will hopefully continue to do so.

The Rohilla side of my website in particular is something that I am more protective of. This is reflected in how and where I have obtained quite a bit of the material I intend hosting. It has come by and large from family and friends of people involved directly or indirectly with the loss of the hospital ship, I have permission to use the information but would expect them to feel that it would not be misused. The remainder of the illustrations and text has come at significant cost but I am willing to share it here given due appreciation from internet browsers. It is more than likely that if contacted I would not object to sharing information with you, indeed I welcome your correspondence and any feedback or suggestions you have.

Please check back for new developments.
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